
VITALIC ElektroCALF is a feed additive 
developed to compensate for dehydration, 
electrolyte and acid-base imbalances and to 
fill the energy deficit, which occurs during 
digestive disorders (diarrhea) in calves.

ADVANTAGES
	• It contains glucose, glycine, citrate, acetate 

and propionate agents which will promote 
the absorption of sodium (Na +) and water. 
It balances the fluid lost with diarrhea by 
increasing the net supply of body fluid and 
electrolytes by rapid rehydration.

	• Thanks to the ideal concentration of elec-
trolytes, calves quickly regain their normal 
electrolyte  balance.

	• ElektroCALF Sodium bicarbonate, Sodium 
citrate and Sodium acetate buffer system 
helps to optimize blood pH. Metabolic acido-
sis is tried to be prevented with a long-term 
alkalization. 

	• ElektroCALF Provides maximum energy in-
crease with dextrose, lactose and glycine.

	• HYDROPHOBIC FIBER STRENGTH: With the 
natural fibers it contains, ElektroCALF helps 
to protect the calf against dehydration by 
reducing the amount of fluid excreted in the 
feces.

APPLICATION
	• VITALIC ElectroCALF PLUS used in calves 

during digestive disorders (1-7 days). Oral 
use only. 100 g of VITALIC ElectroCALF PLUS 
should be mixed with 2 liters of warm milk or 
water at a temperature of 35-40 °C and give 
immediately. Apply 2 times a day.
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